
View as a webpage

Multiple Relay Series (Partial) - DISCONTINUATION
 

Due to diminishing global demand, Omron will discontinue select part numbers within
Multiple Relay Series, in an effort to streamline our product offering and focus on popular
models of Omron’s line of Relays. Omron will discontinue those relays at the end of
February 2024. The following notice will explain the discontinuation and suggested
replacement considerations, if any exist. Should you have any additional questions
please communicate with your local OMRON Sales Professional.

Note: Sales history of these discontinued items is extremely limited over the past
several years; the number of affected customers will be minimal. The family series
the part numbers belong to are not being discontinued.

Last Time Buy Date:
February 29, 2024

 

Details of Discontinued Models:

 

* Sales teams should communicate this discontinuation with their OEM’s and CEM’s.

For further technical support and any questions, please communicate with Product Marketing

MULTIPLE RELAY SERIES (Partial) - DISCONTINUATION

Thank you,
OMRON Product Management Team

https://lp-u.components.omron.com/email/download/preview/175
https://app.box.com/s/7tjjdhi20y4umdakf6qr466tqhag0djq
https://www.linkedin.com/company/3645967/admin/feed/posts/
https://twitter.com/OmronComponents
https://www.instagram.com/omron_dms/
https://www.youtube.com/@OCBAM1

